
   April 7, 2014 continued 2883   

  

that he did not mind it if we would cap it off at $4.25 per gallon so that we would have the opportunity to negotiate the contract again.   

 Commissioner Muzzulin made a motion to approve the amended contract with “fuel prices of 
$3.76 - $4.00 per gallon it would be $.96 per meter and per meter charge will be capped at the $.96 per 
meter price”.  If the fuel prices go over $4.00 per gallon, the Board will renegotiate the contract.  
Matthew Peeler seconded the motion which was unanimously approved by the Board. 
 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 

There were no public comments. 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

 There being no further comments or business to discuss, the Regular Meeting was adjourned at 
7:45 p.m. on motion made by Matthew Peeler, seconded by Edward R. Muzzulin. 
 
 

    

  Janice McKenzie Cole, Chair 
   

Clerk to the Board 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
E M E R G E N C Y   M E E T I N G 

 

April 24, 2014 
 

6:00 p.m. 
 

 The Perquimans County Board of Commissioners met in an Emergency Meeting on Monday, April 
24, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. in the Commissioners’ Room located on the first floor of the Perquimans County 
Courthouse Annex. 
 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Janice McKenzie Cole, Chair Benjamin Hobbs 
  Kyle Jones Tammy Miller-White 
   Matthew Peeler    
    

MEMBERS ABSENT: Edward R. Muzzulin, Vice Chairman  
   

OTHERS PRESENT: Frank Heath, County Manager Mary Hunnicutt, Clerk to the Board 
  Hackney High, County Attorney Eric Tilley, Sheriff 
     

 After the Chair called the meeting to order, she gave the invocation and led in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
 

AGENDA 
 

 The Agenda, as amended, was unanimously approved on motion made by Benjamin C. Hobbs, 
seconded by Matthew Peeler.  
 
 

CLOSED SESSION:  PERSONNEL MATTER 
 

On motion made by Tammy Miller-White, seconded by Matthew Peeler, the Board unanimously 
approved the motion to go into closed session to discuss a personnel matter.  
 

The Closed Session was adjourned and the Emergency Meeting reconvened on motion made by 
Matthew Peeler, seconded by Tammy Miller-White.  There was no action taken after the Closed 
Session. 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

 There being no further comments or business to discuss, the Emergency Meeting was adjourned 
at 7:00 p.m. on motion made by Matthew Peeler, seconded by Tammy Miller-White and the Budget 
Work Session reconvened. 
 
 

    

  Janice McKenzie Cole, Chair 
   

Clerk to the Board 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 
 

 


